OPGS PARENTS ASSOCIATION AGM THURSDAY 8 OCTOBER 2015 – 19.00 HRS

In attendance

Barbara Saul Hazel Piper
Rachel Bain Pauline Burton
Julie Murton Jane Fraser

Lorraine Robinson

Juliet Priest Tul Ale

Nicola Plan David Bizzell

Edward Trimmth Audrey Antoine-Hart

Harvey Miller, Chairperson, was unable to attend so his statement was read by Barbara Saul.

Rachel Bain, Treasurer, read her report. A loss was made on refreshment sales mainly due to lack of attendance at events. However, the Quiz Nights, Golf Day and non uniform days were all successful fund raising events.

Overall the Association made a profit of £1852.00

All fund raising activity will go towards the "Furnishing the Future" project for the new school building.

Roles for the next term were proposed.

Chairperson – Barbara Saul, proposed by Pauline Burton and Seconded by Hazel Piper

Treasurer – Rachel Bain, proposed by Barbara Saul and seconded by Pauline Burton.

A new secretary is required, as Lorraine Robinson has stood down.

All existing members of the committee are to remain in situ and David Bizzell agreed to join.

Attendees were asked if they had any other ideas for fund raising and Juliet Priest put forward the idea of a BBQ for current Year 6 Students coming in to the school in the September. It was suggested that this be held in July.

Communication was also discussed and agreed that this needed to be more regular with parents, be clear what fundraising is for and how much was raised. It is hoped that communications will improve now that the PA has a teacher as part of the committee to help as liaison.

AGM Closed.